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Congratulations to This Year's California Distinguished Schools 
Del Rey Elementary, Orinda 
Happy Valley Elementary, Lafayette 
Sleepy Hollow Elementary, Orinda  
These schools join the ranks of Lamorinda schools that have received this  
distinction in the past three years, which are: 
Acalanes High,  
Campolindo High,  
Miramonte High, Joaquin Moraga Intermediate, Stanley Middle, Glorietta Elementary, Lafayette  
Elementary, and Wagner Ranch Elementary . 
L.Borrowman 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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